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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I write to share my SUPPORT for SB210 to restore confidence in Oregon's election 

process by: 

*Making in-person voting standard, with exceptions for military, overseas voters, and 

those unable to vote in person. 

*Requiring photo ID for voting and ballot requests. 

*Ensuring all mail-in ballots are received by Election Day – a standard already 

enforced in most states. 

 

Thank you, 

William Evans 


